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Northfield Township 
Human Services Review Commission 

Qualifications for Members 
The members of the Human Services Review Commission must be residents of 
Northfield Township.  Commission members are individuals with backgrounds in 
community or other volunteer service.  

Individuals may volunteer to serve on the Human Services Review Commission, or they 
may be nominated by members of the Northfield Township Board.  Commission 
membership is not dependent upon race, age, religion or lack thereof, ethnicity, gender, 
or membership in a political party.   

Two members are traditionally high school students from different schools.  These 
members serve two-year terms starting their junior year.  Adult members serve staggered 
three-year terms.  The members of the commission select their chair after the deadline for 
applications to be submitted (in the fall). The Communications & Community Outreach 
Coordinator acts as staff liaison and secretary. 

Commission members are also required to complete the Illinois Open Meetings Act (5 
ILCS 120/1) training available online at: https://foiapac.ilag.gov/.   

Any resident wishing to be considered as a member of the Human Services Review 
Commission should contact Roxanne Dunn, Communications & Community Outreach 
Coordinator, at 847-724-8300 or email roxanne.dunn@northfieldtownship.com. 

https://foiapac.ilag.gov/

